From: Mrs Barbara Gow [mailto:mailtheparishcouncil@btinternet.com] 
Sent: 19 January 2011 19:58
To: Planning
Subject: Applications
Fao;          Planning Department CDC
From:        Ardley with Fewcott Parish Council
 

 

Planning Application No: 10/01642/out / Heyford Park
 

Whilst all Councillors have no objections - we would like to remind CDC and the applicant - that the previous application - by N.O.C. promised traffic calming in Ardley -will the Dorchester Group honour this arrangement - we do have copies where this calming was proposed.
 

 

Planning Application No: 10/01654/F Paragon H.P.
No Objections.
 

 

Planning Application No: 10/01778/F DOrchester Group H.P.
No Objections.
 

Regards,
Barbara Gow,
Clerk to the Councll. 

